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24th August 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Belgium residential trip 
 
It has become apparent that it is no longer viable to run the trip to Belgium due to the 
current continuing Coronavirus situation and the issues surrounding foreign travel.  
The trip has therefore been cancelled. 
 
An insurance claim has been made on behalf of the school and all parents/carers will 
be fully refunded.  All refunds will be made directly via the bank card used to make 
the payments via Wisepay so there is no requirement for parents/carers to do 
anything.  Should any payments not be processed due to the expiry of a bank card, a 
BACS form will be issued to you.   
 
Please note that it can take up to 14 days for payments to be received into your bank 
account. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your patience during what has been a 
very difficult time for us all.  Whilst some pupils will be disappointed that this trip has 
been cancelled, I am sure you will appreciate that the safety of our pupils and staff is 
paramount. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 


